
From: JimEdwards <jimedwards@theciada.com>
To: Adams, Marcia SMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net

Adams, Marcia S.Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us
Caldwell, John HJohn.Caldwell@SCDMV.net
Pat WatsonPWatson@SCADA.org
Dan JonesDjones@tppg.com

CC: Dan JonesDjones@tppg.com
Date: 3/3/2004 12:22:22 PM

Subject: A Bill
Attachments: H4804 Revised.doc

Madame Executive Director and Gentlemen:

I have taken the liberty of revising the language of H4804 in an effort to "tighten" this proposal and not open the door for 
misuse of the otherwise innocent intent of the bill.

I confess that I am NOT a drafter of legislation, so my language may not meet with the approval of the legal "eyes" or others. 
However, I do believe that this (at least conceptually) would achieve the goal of those few large dealerships who require 

room to expand and yet remain within the letter and spirit of the law.

I'd like to hear from each of you at your convenience.
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